
OSCAR Meeting – November 13, 2021 
 

The next OSCAR meeting is Saturday December 11, 2021, the second Saturday of the month. The December 

meeting will be held at 9:00am at The Kitchen restaurant located at 329 Cedar Ave N.  

 

November 13, 2021, Meeting Minutes:  

The meeting was called to order at 9:03am by President N0UW, Tom. 

Attendees: 

Bill  WA0FMG 

Bob  KE0QWW 

Bonnie  N0BKJ 

Dale  WB0PKG 

Dan  AC0DA 

Dick  NV0C 

Eddie  KF0GGV 

Jeff  N0GZK 

Jennifer  KE0RMR 

Jon  N0JSA 

Ken  N0HMD 

Kris  KC0REO 

Lou  K0IUQ 

Lowell  KD0RGH 

Matt  KA0PQW 

Mike  N0MDC 

Tim  KE0QPV 

Tom  N0UW 

Sandy  KC0BNQ 

 

Secretary’s Report was summarized by WA0FMG via the October 9th newsletter. Motion to approve by 

N0MDC, seconded by NV0C. Motion carried. 

 

Treasurers Report was updated by N0MDC. Confirmed by WA0FMG. Motion to approve by WB0PKG, 

seconded by AC0DA. Motion carried.  

 

Sunday night NET report update from N0MDC. Join in - give it a try! 

 

Repeater Report: Updated by WB0PKG. Repeater operating at low power. New heater needed. Ground wire 

crackle to be looked at. THANKS to all the members who keep this, and Echolink going!  

 

CERT: N0BKJ reported they are prepping for “sheltering” due to winter weather. Shelter exercise planned for 

12.4.21. Check the website and the CERT Facebook page for news. 

http://www.steelecountyemergency.com/cert   

 



Skywarn Report: by KE0QWW. Breakfast benefit coming up 12.12.21. Buy tickets in advance so funds go to 

help Skywarn. Possible spring class. Check the website or Facebook page for more details. 

www.steelecountyskywarn.org The 145.490 is the Skywarn frequency being utilized. The old alert system has 

been discontinued , the new one is Everbridge – sign up if you are not being alerted and want to be. 

 

RACES & ARES: No report. Check the OSCAR website for more information 

 

Business:  

- Check all of your badges, if they do not have a date, or are over 3 years old, you need to apply for a 

new one. Now is a good time to get everything in order. Email N0UW at oscarhamradio@gmail.com  

 

- ELECTIONS in DECEMBER !!!!!! Mike and Tom will not be running. Bill volunteered to be 

nominated to another term. We will need a new President and Treasurer. STEP UP, this 

is your CLUB. 

 

- Don’t forget to tip your hard-working wait staff and kitchen help. We’re all in this together! 

 

Motion to adjourn by KA0PQW, seconded by N0BKJ. Meeting adjourned at 9:52 am. 

 

Respectfully submitted by WA0FMG. 

 

Roundtable discussion followed. 

 

Website: The site is continually being updated. Check often for the latest information.  www.oscarmn.org 

 

OSCAR email is:  oscarhamradio@gmail.com 

 

    
 


